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Research Analysis 

 

The SA to HB 2334 makes no substantial changes to the measure. 

 

HB 2334 creates the Maternal Mortality Review Committee for the purpose of developing and 

coordinating a system of health services to decrease maternal mortality. Duties of the committee 

include reviewing cases of pregnancy-related maternal deaths of women in Oklahoma; reviewing 

the probable cause of death and identifying contributing factors; identifying gaps in available 

health care services, transportation and financial resources. The measure directs the State 

Department of Health to provide staff support for the committee and empowers the 

Commissioner of Health to subpoena, if necessary, the production of any records that contain 

evidence that the committee believes to be relevant. 

 

Prepared By: Marcia Johnson 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure relates to public health and safety, and the Maternal Mortality Review Act. The bill 

is determined to have $0 fiscal implications to the state. 

 

Prepared By: Jenny Mobley for Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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